To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: Redetermination of A303 Stonehenge scheme
Date: 20 March 2022 09:07:18

Dear Sir/Madam

I am emailing my response on the submissions from National Highways regarding the
Stonehenge proposed road scheme.

Major points National Highways has not:

-made any changes to the scheme to address the 2021 world heritage committee decision,
-acknowledged the secretary of state said the scheme would be have a detrimental impact
on western cutting area,

-fully assessed alternative routes less damaging to the site e.g. southern bypass route (also
cheaper),

-explored alternatives to hard engineering solutions to protect and preserve the site e.g.
reducing road traffic, road emissions and improving access to the south west,

-updated the schemes construction costs bearing in mind current resources and their ever
Increasing prices,

-updated the carbon assessment and costs.

I'd also like to add what is the eco footprint of this project? And if it isn'the known, this
should be calculated and taken into account. Finally as we know we need to reduce road
emissions to achieve our Climate change targets, this project would actually increase
emissions therefore it should be scrapped.

Thanks
Yours sincerely

Gareth

Gareth Morgan

Sent from Samsung tablet





